From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Shannon Molen hillsr@umich adu
Re: Mackinac Center FOIA Request
November 28, 2016 at 11:20 AM
Drapfin, Derek DNraplind@mackinac.org

Dear Mr. Drapiin,

| am writing in regard to your Freedom of Information Act request dated November 16, 2016, which was received on November 17,
2016.

Due to the large number of requests currently being processed by this office, it will not be possible to respond fo your request within
the five-day period accorded by the Michigan Freedom of Information Act. However, under Section 5 (2) (d) of the Act, the University
is permitted to extend the deadline for not more than 10 business days beyond the initial due date.

The University will respond to your request on or before December 12, 2016.

Thank yous,

Shannon

Shannon Molen
FOIA Specialist | University of Michigan
734-763-4167 | hillsr@umich.edu | htip:/foia.vpeamm.umich.edu

Cn Wed, Nov 16, 2016 at 4:19 PM, Draplin, Derek <Draplin®@mackinac.org> wrote:
Helio,

Please see the attached response and acknowledge that you have received. Thanks!

Uarek traplin

» DapCon Reporter
(724} 560-8543
@ dddraphin



